

Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians, Inc. National Board Established 1894

National Legal Counsel Ann Durkin Fisher

August 20, 2020

Dear Sisters,

I am truly honored to have been appointed National Legal Counsel by our National President, Karen Keane. I have been a member of Division 9, Daughters of Erin, District of Columbia LAOH for about 30 years. Currently, I am the DC State President. Throughout the years, I have held a number of positions in my division including Vice President, Secretary, and Missions and Charities. As Legal Counsel, my job is to identify legal issues and other risks that could impact the National Board. I will also serve as Parliamentarian.

I grew up in St. Joseph's Parish in Dover, New Hampshire. I am a graduate of the University of New Hampshire with a degree in Chemical Engineering, NYU Graduate School of Business Administration with an MBA in Finance, and Georgetown University Law Center with a JD. I have worked for Exxon, IBM, and the law firm Chadbourne & Parke. I currently practice law in Washington, DC.

It is a privilege to serve as an appointee to the National Board and to provide support to our Order.

In Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity,

Ann Durkín Físher

Ann Durkin Fisher
National Legal Counsel
laohnationallegalcounsel@gmail.com
10801 Cripplegate Road, Potomac, MD 20854
301 299 3260